
 
 
 

Our Confidentiality Statement 

 
 
The chaplains are here to support the whole 
university community, of all faiths and none. 
 
We are always happy to talk with you, or simply to 
offer a listening ear, whether it's about faith or 
anything else. 
 
There are Anglican, Roman Catholic and Muslim 
chaplains on campus regularly, and if you would like 
to speak to someone from another faith, please ask 
us as we have a range of associate Chaplains who 
may be able to help you. 
 
You can talk to us confidentially but if we believe 
you are a risk to yourself or others, then we will 
support you in finding the help you need and may 
need to share information in order to best support 
you. 


